
We have signed an exclusivity agreement with Legal and General Affordable Homes 
(LGAH) until December 2023. This means that between now and December 2023 
we’ll be focusing on this one plan which we hope will enable us to confirm the future 
of the homes at College Bank.

We now have one clear plan which if approved  
would refurbish all seven blocks over a  
five-year period and avoid any demolition.

We continue to meet with partners to try  
to bridge the funding gap.

If the plan is approved, LGAH would be  
the owner and landlord of the blocks.  
Your tenancy and leasehold agreements  
would be with LGAH, with conditions  
unchanged. RBH would continue to manage  
the blocks.

We would propose changes to the RBH Rules  
to enable College Bank tenants to remain 
members of RBH.

If temporary moves are required during  
refurbishment, we would look to use homes  
within College Bank.

We hope to make a final decision this year.  
We will hold a further event once we have  
more information to share.

A September update  
for residents in College Bank

We want  
residents to be involved  

as we develop these plans. 

To volunteer, email us on  
towncentre.regen@rbh.org.uk, 

call 0800 027 7769,  
or speak to us  

at a consultation  
event.


